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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Sent: Wednesday, September 9, 2020 10:07 AM
To: Nathan Pepmiller; *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Cc: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: Appeal an Assessment - 917 Sims
Attachments: 917 Sims Ave.SA Ltr & Photo.6-2-20.pdf; 917 Sims Ave.Recheck Photos.6-9-20.pdf

Mr. Pepmiller, 
 
You are already scheduled for Legislative Hearing as indicated in your assessment notice for September 15 via 
telephone between 9 and 10:30 a.m.   Therefore, the application for appeal is not necessary.  If you sent in a check, 
please let us know if we should return it or shred it.   I will be calling you between 9 and 10:30 a.m. at 318-461-
7357.  Attached are documents related to the appeal.  Videos will be sent separately. 
 
 
 

 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
 
 
 
 
 
From: Nathan Pepmiller <zeepep123@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, September 7, 2020 11:01 AM 
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Appeal an Assessment 
 
Hi, I recently received a letter claiming that St Paul had come and removed a load of construction debris from 
my property. I am currently in the process of remodeling and I had that pile stacked up neatly on a concrete pad 20ft 
away from the back alley. Then one day I look outside and my pile is gone. They had no right to come and take it and if 
we weren't allowed to have a pile of debris we should have received a warning letter first.   


